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IAM/AIR WISCONSIN COFPS AND MRP NEGOTIATIONS UPDATE 

Dear Sisters and Brothers: 

Your District 142 COFPS and MRP negotiations teams met with Air Wisconsin leadership the week of July 31st, 2023, at IAM 

District 141 headquarters in Chicago.  

  

Discussions between both teams and the Company centered around economic packages. Both sides put forth an effort to reach 

common ground on wages for both the COFPS and the MRP groups with the goal of a 2-year economic extension. The dialogue 

was positive and productive for a full week of negotiations.  

  

The Company and the Union proposed future dates to meet. We have tentative dates set for the week of September 5th and 

September 11th, with confirmed dates for the weeks of September 18th and October 2nd. The meetings will take place at the 

District 141 offices in Chicago. 

  

Thank you for your continued patience, support, and solidarity. As always if you have any questions or concerns, please reach out 

to your Stewards, Negotiation Committee, or General Chairs. With best wishes we remain 

Sincerely and fraternally, 

Signature on File 

John M. Coveny, Jr. 

President/Directing General Chair 

Signature on File 

Justin Bates 

General Chair 

Signature on File 

John Bidoglio 

General Chair 

 

 

 

 

 

 

JMC/et al/td  

 

cc:    R. Johnsen, General Vice-President, Air Transport Territory  

        E. Fraser, Chief of Staff, Air Transport Territory  

        T. Regan, Airline Coordinator  

        DL 142 Executive Board 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

POST ON ALL IAM BULLETIN BOARDS 


